TOWN OF PORT HEDLAND |

REQUEST FORTENDER 2526-04
ERP CONSULTANCY PHASE 2 -
OPTIMISATION

The Town of Port Hedland secks to engage a
consultant to support its ERP transition program onto
TechnologyOne / OneCoundil platform. This
engagement focuses on stabilisation of Phase 2 module
implementations, resolution of post-go-live issues and
Phase 2 optimisation of new functionality to deliver
improved outcomes for the Town and its community.
The deadline for submissions is 3:00pm (WST),
Wednesday, |5 October 2025.

Tender documents and information on how to respond
is available www.porthediand.wa.gov.auw/our-
hedland/tenders-rfps-and-eois.aspx or by e-mailing
procurement@porthediand.wa.gov,au.

Bectronic submissions are to be made via VendorPanel
by the dosing date and time. Canvassing of Elected
Members and Town of Port Hedland Staff will disqualify
the tender submission. The lowest or any tender may

not necessarily be accepted ’5
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